
 

Lead up to Christmas…… 

Here are a few reminders as we begin our lead up to Christmas. 

Date Year group Activity COVID restrictions 

Monday 6th December KS1 and Early Years  Dress Rehearsal N/A 

Tuesday 7Th December 
Morning & afternoon 
 

Nursery 
Reception 
Year 1 
Year 2 

Nativity Performance Sent via School Spider 
App – please ensure 
you read them before 
attending. 
 
The windows and 
doors will be open for 
ventilation. 

Wednesday 8th 
December 

KS2 children 
 
 
 
 
 
Nursery 
Reception 
Year 1 
Year 2 
 

9am – church service 
for 
 
 
 
 
Nativity Performance 

Parents welcome at 
the back of church as 
usual. Please wear 
masks. 
 
 
Sent via School Spider 
App – please ensure 
you read them before 
attending. 
 
The windows and 
doors will be open for 
ventilation. 

Thursday 9th 
December 

Whole School - 
morning 
Children will only 
need their own 
NAMED water bottle 
filled with water and 
they will be expected 
to hold this.  School 
will provide a piece of 
fruit and a small bag 
of sweets.   
Children must wear 
school uniform. 
 

Pantomime at Brio 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pantomime lunch can 
be order on 
ParentPay.  This will 
be eaten in school 
slightly later than 
usual. 

Brio risk assessment. 
School risk 
assessment following 
current COVID school 
operational guidance. 

Friday 10th December  Whole school 
 
A pot of porridge will 
be sent home from St 
Luke’s hospice for 
your children to enjoy 
on Monday morning 
to give them energy 
for their ELF RUN on 
Monday! 

Christmas jumper day! N/A 

 


